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GT stated that there seemed to be innumerable concerns with the entire
evaluation process, let alone the proposal to develop an online version.

PR suggested that, should the pilot study be launched, only “protected” faculty
(i.e. Full-Professors) should participate. Both she and Hugh agreed to p



